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Report 

 

Today on 9/12/2020, School of Studies in Engineering and Technology have inaugurated the 

conduction of Student Induction Program (SIP) for the newly admitted first year students. The 

program was conducted under the aegis of  Dr. (Prof) T.V Arjunam (Dean of SOSE&T), where 

Dr. Atul Kumar Sahu is the coordinator and Mr. Rochak Pandep, Manish Bhaskar and Dr. 

Sandeep Dharmadhikari are the co-coordinators for the program.  

 Approximately, 360 newly admitted B.Tech first year students have participated in the 

Induction Program along with Dean (SOSE&T), Registrar (GGV Bilaspur), Dr.(Prof) G.R. 

Sinha, Mr. Deepak Verma, Seven HODs of Engineering and Technology, Faculty Members, 

Section In-charges etc.. The inaugural was started by welcome speech presented by Dr. Atul 

Kumar Sahu at online platform.  

 Prof. G.R Sinha (Adjunct Professor at International Institute of Information Technology 

Bangalore (IIITB) and deputed Professor at Myanmar Institute of Information Technology 

Mandalay Myanmar) is the chief guest of the program. Additionally, Mr. Deepak Verma (Sr. 

Technology and Regional Manager at Mediatek- India & Asia pacific) is the expert speaker for 

the event. In the Program, Dean (SOSE&T) have briefly introduced the university culture, 

presented various reports of exams cracked by GGV students, discussed about achievements of 

previous students and have shared valuable insights about university. Afterwards, Registrar GGV 

Bilaspur have addressed the newly admitted students and motivated them by discussing about 

university facilities, culture and importance. 

 Next, Chief guest Prof. G. R Sinha has presented a talk on 'Developing employability 

skills using ICT tools" to enriched student knowledge on employability, ethics, attitudes and has 

shared their valuable knowledge and experience with the students of first year. Mr. Deepak 

Verma is the expert speaker from industry side. He is an alumnus of GGV and has discussed 

about the importance of four year B.Tech life and its importance in his talk. He motivated the 

students towards effectively exploiting four year B.Tech period in crafting creativity and 

developing skills.  The event was ended by vote of thanks presented by the Coordinator (First 

year). Few glimpse of the program are attached herewith. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 


